
 

  

 

 

19 September 2025 
 

 National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
 “Exchange Plaza”, 
 Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
 Bandra (E), 
 Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

Subject: 1.  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – AGR matter 

2. Clarification on news article appearing in mainstream media 
 
Ref: Vodafone Idea Limited (Symbol – IDEA, Scrip code - 532822) 
 

This is further to our letter dated 19 May 2025 and your email dated 19 September 2025, seeking 

clarification on the recent news article appeared in mainstream media captioned “Vodafone Idea 

shares surge 12% after government says not opposing relief plea”. 

 

In this regard, it is hereby informed that the Company had challenged additional AGR demands 

raised by the Department of Telecommunications before the Hon’ble Supreme Court in respect 

of the period already covered by the AGR judgement. 

 

The matter was listed today at the Hon’ble Supreme Court and it appears that September 26, 

2025 has been fixed as the next date of hearing. 

 

We are awaiting copy of the order. 

 

The above is for your information and dissemination.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

For Vodafone Idea Limited 

 

 

 

Pankaj Kapdeo 

Company Secretary 
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